
Videoconference of members of SI Danube  TOMORROW, 14th of APRIL, 10.00 to 12.00 
 
Dear  Sorores from  SI Danube, 

Today should have start our SI Danube Conference so nicely prepared by our sisters in 

Brasov. Corono Virus let canceled all our plans But even  if the consequences of the Corona 

Virus prevent us to meet us physically, nothing prevents us to be socially together by using 

videoconference tools 
 
As agreed we will make a videoconference  tomorrow  morning  10::00 to 12:00 Romanian 
time (attention in Germany and Austria it is 09:00) 
Our sisters from sister prepared a nice program, than we will have presentations belonging 
to our Danubius Project from different Clubs and finally we would like to exchange ideas for 
a new common project. 
 
Here the link for our session tomorrow at 10::00 Romanian, Bulgarian, Moldavian time 
9:00 in Germany, Austria , Hungary…  
 
We will start  in time using the videoconferencing tool zoom.Thema: SI Danube Meeting. 
 Opening  : 24.Apr.2020,  10:00 am in Romania, Bulgaria, Republique of Moldavia, 
Germany 09:00 am) 
 
The video room will be open from  09.45 (08:45) 08.45  for  those who  come in for the first 
time to have time to improve zoom. 
 
Zoom-Meeting beitreten/join the meeting, click on this link 
 
https://zoom.us/j/98051142645?pwd=SlhZclgxWEZIaWZLUWNIWkhGTFY1Zz09 
 
Meeting-ID: 980 5114 2645 
Passwort: 270027 
 
This meeting is linked to a password. Only those who have the link with the password can 
enter. 
 
Joining the session  you agree  that the meeting will be recorded to make it available later to 
sisters who by different reasons are not able to join uns. 
 
Joint you can find the program, changes are possible 
 
Best regards, Carmen Stadelhofer, SI Ulm-Donaustadt 
 
If you have questions don’t hesitate to contact us: 
Carmen.stadelhofer@uni-ulm.de, phone: 0049 171 1904099 
 
By the way, you find your local  time here:https://www.timeanddate.de/uhrzeit/weltzeituhr 
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